
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/22/2024 10:36:05 PM

First name: Gary

Last name: Schiffmiller

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I oppose the use of fixed anchors in designated wilderness areas. It degrades the character of

wilderness, and I believe it is not within the spirit, and perhaps not within the letter, of the law (Wilderness Act).

 

Your agency should be protecting wilderness values above recreation. There are plenty of recreational

opportunities in non-wilderness areas.


